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4 March 1974

e M.,LeFrak

Dear Mr. LeFrak:

Thank you for your lettef»afrFebrnary 8, I am at
a loss as to how to respond to you concerning all the
statements in the clipping you forwarded to me.

I think the best thing I can do is to send you a
statement made by our former Director, Dr, Schlesinger,
before Congress. It now occurs to me that the testimony
of our present Director, Mr. Colby, at his confirmation
hearing might be of interest. Additionally, I am
enclosing a few pamphlets about the Agency which you
might find of interest. - : '

Sincerely,
- J] kngus Eiachan‘Thaermei
-

‘Angus MacLean Thuermer ™
Assistant to the Directo¥
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require raszarch which I an not copoble of pervforminge I
siacerely reguest your acsistance in providing me with data
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respony ible pocitions to protect our precent form of govern-—
ment Frem threats such as described in the zub
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y M. LeFrak
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